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ENGINEERING STATEMENT 

 

 The engineering data contained herein have been prepared on behalf of NORSAN 

CONSULTING & MANAGEMENT, LLC, licensee of Low Power Television Station WAZS-LD, 

Channel 29 in North Charleston, South Carolina, in support of its request to temporarily remain 

off the air until such time as it can effectuate repairs on the transmitting facility. The station went 

off the air on February 18, 2022.  It is hoped that the facility can be back on the air in the coming 

weeks. 

   

 I declare under penalty of perjury that the foregoing are true and correct to the best 

of my knowledge and belief. 

          

   KEVIN T. FISHER 

March 3, 2022 


